
 

June 2016 
 
 
Our Ref: 2015/140 
 
 
   
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Enrichment Week: The Genius Project (7 July) – Year 10 
 
I am delighted to inform you that your child will be participating in The Genius Project 
during the College’s forthcoming Enrichment Week. 
 
Your child has been assigned to Genius 2 and therefore they will be taking part in 
The Genius Project on the following day: 
 

 Thursday 7 July 2015 – AM - College-based activities and street art 
workshops 

 
   PM - Cinema visit to Derby Quad 

 
The activities will begin at 8.30am and the students are not required to wear full 
college dress but must be smart casual.  Please also be aware that some of the 
activities will involve paint.  Students may purchase their breakfast and lunch from 
the Restaurant or they may bring their own refreshments.  The activities take place 
during normal College hours and will end by 3.45pm each day. The students will be 
dismissed directly from the Quad Cinema in Derby city centre. 
 
If you have any further questions regarding The Genius Project, please feel free to 
contact me at the College on 01332 204040. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr G Davies 
 
Genius Project Coordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Our Ref: 2015/140 
 
Enrichment Week: The Genius Project (7 July) – Year 10 – Quad Cinema, Derby 

 
Please complete and return to the English Workroom by Wednesday 29 June 2016 

 
Student Name: ....................................................................................  
 
PT: ......................... 
 

          *I/We give permission for *my/our child to take part in the above 
activities on 7 July.   
 
 
  
Signed:................................................................Parent/Carer       
 
Date: ..................  
 
 


